MacMichael, Mary

B i
From Lt. Raymond Giordano <RGiordano@glassboropd.org>
Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2014 3:11 PM
To: MacMichael, Mary
Cc: Donnelly, Maureen {Donneily-Maureen@Coopertealth.edu); Susan Quick
(squick@bianj.org)
Subject: Ped and Bike Safety
Attachments: Pedestrian Safety 4th-5th grade.zip; Pedestrian Safety K-3rd grade.zip

Superintendent Silverstein,

Hello my name is Lt. Ray Giordano from the Glassboro Police Department. | am in charge of our Traffic Safety Unit. |
created a traffic safety initiative along with Rowan University Police department. We work together on making the roads
safer for pedestrian and vehicle traffic. | recently was approved for another grant, whereas | have money to pay officers
to go into the schools to educate students. | just teamed up with Safe Kids New Jersey and the Brain Injury Alliance to
get our message out to the students. Attached to this email you will find the curriculum from Safe Kids, which we would
tike to present to the schools with your permission. Please review the same and let me know how you would like us to
proceed.

Regards,

Lt Ray Giondane #9492

Lt. Ray Giordano #942

Traffic Safety Unit Administrator
Glassboro Police Department

1 South Main Street

Glassboro, NJ 08028
(856)881-1501 EXT. 88160

(C) 856-777-4715
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